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A Public Community meeting was held at Grist Mill Park on Sunday May 29th, 2005 at 
7:00pm. There were 22 local residents in attendance. The purpose of this meeting was to 
determine the most important concerns of local residents in regard to the Grist Mill 
Community. The following topics were discussed by the group, and agreed to be brought 
to local government attention in order to begin forming action plans. Local residents 
would like to use these topics as a starting point for actively becoming involved in 
maintaining and improving safety and the quality of life in our neighbourhood. 

 
Grist Mill Park 

• Lighting in Grist Mill Park 
• Safety of playground equipment in Grist Mill Park 
• Picnic tables in Park  
• Buffers in park 
• Gate to Aquifer closed 
• Picking up after dogs  - Possibility of enclosed dog area 

 
Grist Mill Community Roads 

• Streetlights in subdivision are not bright and many out 
• Sidewalk maintenance  in Community Areas 
• Garbage cans in Park, at Bus stops and at River Entrance 
• Concrete slabs at bus stops 
• Left turn lane on Mt. Albert Side Rd at Grist Mill Rd 
• Cars parks across sidewalks 
• Speeding cars in Grist mill subdivision 

 
Grist Mill Community 

• OMB Involvement in keeping green space (New Development 
• Hilltop Dr to become through street 
• Air traffic noise over Grist Mill subdivision 
• What action is taking place in regards to monitoring Kenneth Tocher 
• Community wants to be actively involved in any / all of these issues 


